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Oaks announces FRP Decision regarding Amortisation Policy 

 
Oaks announced today that the Financial Reporting Panel (FRP) had made its determination 
with regards to the appropriateness of Oaks policy for the amortisation of management letting 
rights.  The Australian Securities and Investment Commission had believed that Oaks should 
amortise the rights over a shorter period of time than the time that is currently used, being the 
expected life of the building.  Oaks disagreed with this opinion and accordingly referred the 
matter to the FRP. 
 
The FRP decision confirms that Oaks current policy of amortising management letting rights 
over the life of the building is consistent with the requirements of AASB 138 and accordingly 
there are no changes required to the financial reports of Oaks Hotels & Resorts Ltd. 
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Further information: 

Brett Pointon 

Chief Executive Officer 

Oaks Hotels & Resorts 

Ph: (07) 5479 6922 

www.theoaksgroup.com.au 
 






















